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Beware of Touts & Information Regarding Admissions under the 

Management Quota for the academic session 2024-25 

 

It is to inform all aspiring candidates who wish to seek admission under the Management Quota 

for various programs that the Admissions under the management quota for the academic session 

2023-24 in various programs will strictly adhere to the provisions of the Delhi Professional 

Colleges or Institutions Act 2007. 

Candidates and their parents are advised to be vigilant and not succumb to any illegitimate 

demands made by individuals, agencies, or representatives claiming to be associated with the 

institute such as touts, consultants, or admission counsellors. These unauthorized individuals 

may claim to have the ability to secure admissions under the management quota. 

If candidates or their parents come across any person or agency asking for any unauthorized fees 

for admissions, they are encouraged to report the incident directly to the Director/Administrative 

Officer (AO) of the institute. 

Further, it is for the information to all that the Institute's online portal for registration cum 

enrolment will be available from July 12, 2024, and will remain open until July 31, 2024 (5:00 

PM).  

In case any problem persists during registration cum enrolment through the Online Portal, 

aspirants may download the Application Form from the Institute website and submit the same in 

person to the AO of the Institute along with the registration cum enrolment fees (Rs.1500/- per 

programme-Non Refundable) between 10:00 AM to 12:00 N (Monday-Friday except gazette 

holiday). 

If you encounter any issues during the registration process using the Institute's online portal, you 

can personally meet the Director/AO of the Institute for rectification. If you encounter any issues 

during the registration process using the Institute's online portal or in downloading the Application 

Form, you can personally meet the Director/AO of the Institute for rectification on all working 

days from 10:00 AM to 11:00 AM (Monday-Friday except gazette holiday). 

For any further updates or notifications, please regularly visit the Institute and GGSIPU websites.  
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